THE GREAT WORK OF THE PRESENT... IS THE WORK OF EDUCATION, AND IN THIS WORK

Henry George School Membership Program

Now you can support the Henry George School through annual membership. As an individual member, you can:

- Forget about registration fees! Take any class without charge.
- Borrow books from the Sam Venturella Memorial Library, the premiere collection of Georgist books in the central states.
- Attend the Henry George Day celebration each September, at no cost and no obligation.
- Receive a copy of the modernized *Progress & Poverty*. (If you already have a copy, have us donate one to your local library in your name.
- Know that you are supporting serious and effective work to solve the problems of poverty, unemployment, homelessness, and global disruption.

Family membership allows you to define your own family, up to six individuals who need not be related to you. Each member of your family (including yourself):

- May take any number of classes without paying registration fee.
- Can borrow books from the School's Sam Venturella Memorial Library.
- Will receive, upon request, a copy of the modernized *Progress & Poverty.*
- Will receive complimentary admission to the Henry George Day celebration each September.

Upon request, the School will send a speaker to tell your family, or any other local group of your choice, about Henry George, his ideas, and their application in today's world.

Benefits described are current as of March 25, 2009, and are subject to change without notice.

Other ways to support the School

Volunteer support is essential to the School. Volunteers teach some of the classes, help with publicity, assist in administration, undertake special projects including research, and advise on all aspects of School activities. If you have the time and interest to volunteer, we would like to find a place for you, whether at the School, your home, or elsewhere.

Outreach means, among other things, letting your friends, neighbors, acquaintences, and professional colleagues know that, if they are concerned about social problems and want to understand causes and solutions, we are available to help. Everyone who is at all sympathetic to the School's objectives can aid in this work.

Financial contributions in any amount are always needed. As you may know, the School is to a large extent supported by a bequest from Sam Leonard, and a substantial gift in memory of John Arthur Demuth.

Even though you may not now be in a position to make a large contribution, planned giving options may be right for you. For instance, you can make a gift and receive income for life, or you can get a tax deduction now while postponing your gift. Please let us know if you would like to explore such opportunities.

ES! I WANT TO SUPPORT THE HENRY GEORGE SCHOOL THRU:
\square Individual membership for $\$$ 100.00 \square family membership for $\$300.00$ (see other side)
OTHER FINANCIAL CONTRIBUTION PLEASE CONTACT ME ABOUT VOLUNTEERING
\square Please contact me (without obligation) to discuss opportunities for planned giving
AMEPHONE(S)
AILING ADDRESS
MAIL (IF ANY))\$
CHECK ENCLOSED DISCOVER MASTERCARD VISA SECURITY CODE:
ARD NO:EXP:
DUR SIGNATURE

VERYONE WHO CAN

THINK MAY AID

—Henry

George

Ш

If you have chosen a family membership, please list up to six "family" members (in addition to yourself) below.

He who struggles for that recognition of justice which, by securing to each his own, will make it needless to beg for alms from one for another, is doing a greater and a higher work than he who builds churches, or endows hospitals, or founds colleges and libraries.

— Henry George

The Henry George School Suite 1004 28 East Jackson Chicago, IL 60604 312/362-9302

For more information, including course descriptions and schedules, seminars, other events, and resources, phone us or visit our website

www.hgchicago.org

The Henry George School

March, 2009

Membership and support